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Tri-Town Ambulance Committee 

 February 9, 2022 Meeting Minutes    

Approved by the Committee March 2, 2022 
 
Committee Chair Warren Doty called the meeting to order at 12:03 p.m.  
 
In attendance 
 
Committee Chair Warren Doty, Committee Member Cindy Mitchell, Committee Member 
Jim Newman, Chief Pachico, Chief Ben Retmier   
 

  
Committee Member Jim Newman motioned to approve the meeting minutes from 
January 5th, 2022 as written. Committee Chair Warren Doty seconded the motion. The 
motion passed unanimously. 
 
Abstain:  Cynthia Mitchell 
 
  

• Old Business 

 

 .  

• New Business 

 .  

 

  

• Chief Report  

 

Number of runs between November 1, 2021 and February 1, 2022 was 76. 

For the same period in 2020-2021 there were 55. 

The year- to- date total for 2022 is 20 and for the same period in 2021 that 

number was 16. 
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• Comstar    
 

Chief Retmier reviewed the Comstar Rate Change Form with the Committee– a 
review that is done annually. Committee Member Jim Newman motioned to approve 
the new rates and Committee Chair Warren Doty seconded the motion. 
 
The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Absent: Cynthia Mitchell  

 
 

  
 

 

• Next Meeting Date  
 
March 2, 2022 

 
 

• Adjournment  
 
Committee Chair Warren Doty motioned to adjourn the meeting at 12:26 pm and   
Committee Member Jim Newman seconded the motion. The motion passed 
unanimously.  

  

Prepared by:  ____________________________________________ 

                      Allison Graczykowski Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


